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Year 6 - don’t forget to return your Study 

Book reply slips if you would like to 

purchase them through school.  Orders will 

be placed next week.  

 

11th January 2022 

This week’s statement to live by: “I try to follow our school and classroom rules”. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A final reminder that the cut off for applying for a first time school place is January 15th 

2022.  To apply visit www.leicestershire.gov.uk/school-admissions. A supplementary form (and 

copy of Baptism certificate) should also be submitted to the school office.  This is available to 

download from our school website.  If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact 

the office.  Thank you.  

After school tuition commences this week 

for selected groups on Mondays and 

Tuesdays until 4pm.  These sessions will run 

for 7 weeks until w/c 28th February 2022.   

Year 6 Boosters start next week also for 

chosen pupils.  

Diary Dates 

 

Wednesday 12th January - Year 6 SATs Presentation to Parents via 

Zoom at 5.30pm.  

 

All School Masses have been cancelled until 

further notice.  

 

After school clubs will commence again w/c 

17th January (guidance permitting).  

 

A reminder that Year 3 swimming payment 

is due, please pay on ParentPay as soon as 

possible, thank you.  

After-school Sports Clubs will commence 

next week (w/c 17th January).  All slips 

should be returned to the office by this 

Friday to secure your child’s place.  
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 Coronavirus 

 

Anyone who now receives a positive lateral flow test but has no COVID-19 symptoms 

will no longer have to take a PCR to confirm the result. This will be effective from 

Tuesday 11 January. 

All adults who are fully vaccinated and children aged 5 to 18 years and 6 months, identified as a 

contact of someone with COVID-19, should take a lateral flow device (LFT) test every day for 7 

days instead of self-isolating. 

 

If the test is negative, they can continue to attend their education setting & continue testing 

for the remaining 7 days. 

 

If the test is positive, they should self-isolate and if no symptoms follow the guidance below.  

 

If the PCR test is positive, the self-isolation period includes the day your symptoms started (or 

the day you had the test, if you do not have symptoms. 

 

When to stop self-isolating: 

 

- You can stop self-isolating after 7 days if you complete an LFT test on days 6 and 7 of your 

self-isolation period and: both tests are negative 

 

- You did both tests at least 24 hours apart 

 

- You do not have a high temperature 

 

If you complete an LFT on day 6 and test positive, wait 24 hours before you do the next test, 

you must have 2 negative LFT result 24 hours apart before you can stop isolating. If you are 

unsure, please do not send your child in, until you have checked with our office staff. 

Remember - You must book and take a PCR test if you have symptoms!  

Many thanks with your continued support, we wish to keep all our pupils and staff safe, please 

follow the guidance and be vigilant. 


